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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I have been a member of the C.F.A. for over 50 year, 17 of which I served as captain and I am currently a
2nd lieutenant. I feel, at present, we, as members haven't been given enough information to fully understand
the legislation and its impact on us and our communities. What's more, I have very little trust and faith in
the hierarchy to honestly represent the wishes and needs of the C.F.A. as they have been appointed by the
government, specially chosen to meet the government's agenda.
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